
 

Praise God for His continued blessing on our church:   

Budget Weekly Needs   - - -  $4,576.00 

Building Fund Weekly Needs  - - - $1,107.69 
 

You can now support Thaxton through online giving and sign up  

for local rewards programs at www.thaxtonbaptist.org/give 

MINISTRIES THIS WEEK 

8:00 am Missions Committee Meeting 

9:30 am  Sunday School 

10:30 am Worship 

Wednesday 

5:00-6:15 pm Dinner - Potluck - bring a dish 

6:15-7:30 pm Kids Club 

6:30-7:30 pm Youth Bible Study 

6:30-7:30 pm Adult Bible Study 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Lord and King 

Judges 2:10-23 

 September 22, 2024 

 

Thaxton Baptist Church Staff  

Ethan Strickler, Pastor ethanstrickler@thaxtonbaptist.org 

David Palmer, Minster of Youth davidpalmer@thaxtonbaptist.org 

Micah Pick, Music Minister micahpick@thaxtonbaptist.org 

Debbie Carrico, Custodian debbiecarrico@thaxtonbaptist.org 

Tina Wainscott, Secretary tinawainscott@thaxtonbaptist.org 
 

thaxtonbaptist.org  /  media@thaxtonbaptist.org 

1067 Penicks Mill Road, Thaxton, VA 24174 

540-586-8348 

 

 

 

Children’s Sunday  

School Schedule 
 

 
 

 

September 22 
The Great Flood 

Genesis 6-9 

 

 

 

September 29 
The Tower of Babel 

Genesis 11 

 

 

 

October 6 
Abram Followed God 

Genesis 11-13 

 

 

 

 

 

Activity and coloring sheets 

are available on the table in 

the back of the sanctuary    

 

http://www.thaxtonbaptist.org/give
mailto:debbiecarrico@thaxtonbaptist.org
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Wednesday Dinner  

This week is potluck so please bring a dish or two to share. 

 
SBCV Homecoming 

SBCV Homecoming is November 10-12, 2024, in Virginia 

Beach.  This is a time of worship, workshops, fellowship, and 

learning about the work of your convention around 

Virginia. Thaxton needs to send messengers to 

Homecoming.  Meals and workshops are covered. The 

messenger is responsible for lodging and transportation. If 

you are interested in attending, please see Joshua Bean by 

September 30th.  

 
Veterans Day 

If you have items for the Veterans Day display, please get 

those to Debbie Carrico by November 3. 

 
Community Health Fair - Oct. 12 at TBC 

 
OCC Shoebox Collections   

Games are the suggested donations this month.  You can 

place these items in the suitcase on the table in the 

Welcome Center (beside the entrance to the Worship 

Center).  A suggested list of items for girls and boys is 

located in the suitcase. (No soap) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read Ahead  
Scripture Schedule 

 

 
 

 

Judges  13-16 

 

 

Ruth 

 

 

 

 

 

Offering 

Welcome and Announcements 

Corporate Prayer 

Worshiping God Through Music 

Missions 

Scripture Reading and Prayer      Jimmy Robertson    

Worshiping God Through Music 

Message                                    Pastor Ethan Strickler 

No Lord & King 

Judges 2:10-23 

 


